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Mr Ray Smith 14/11034
General Manager

Bland Shire Council

PO Box 21

West Wyalong NSW 2671

Attention: Mr Guy Marchant — Manager, Development Services

Dear Mr Marchant

| refer to your letter of 23 June 2014 advising the Withdrawal of the Neeld Street
Planning Proposal (PP_2013_BLAND_001_00).

Please be advised that the Planning Proposal has been withdrawn, and no further
action will be taken.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, | have arranged for Jenna
McNabb, Growth Planning & Delivery (DP&E) - Regional Growth Planning - Western
Region (DP&E), at the Department of Planning and Environment to assist you. Jenna
can be contacted on telephone number 02 6841 2180.

Yours sincerely

o «ﬁ”/

Ashley Albury
General Manager Western Region
Growth Planning

11.7.14
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